
Join our new Lakes Manager, 

Paul Hausler, from Progressive AE and 

the Washtenaw County Water 

Resources Team for an educational 

update about the Huron River Chain 

of Lakes. The update will include 

information on the 2019 aquatic 

invasive species activity, herbicide 

treatments and harvesting. 

Anyone who is affected by the 

Huron River Chain of Lakes Special 

Assessment District, and those who 

enjoy spending time on the lakes.  

This update informs residents 

on the health of the Huron River 

Chain of Lakes, a recreational 

resource used frequently throughout 

the year. A portion of the meeting will 

be dedicated for residents to ask 

Progressive AE and Washtenaw 

County questions.   

Hamburg Township Hall, 

10405 Merrill Rd. Hamburg, MI 

48139, on June 17, 2019 from 7pm – 

9pm. 

Lauren Koloski at 

koloskil@washtenaw.org or 734-222-

6865 for questions and additional 

information. 
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